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September 8, 2016 
 
Rahul Walia 
16 Barbieri Court 
Princeton, NJ  08540  
 
 
 In re: W264BT, Franklin Township, NJ 
  BPFT-20160728AFS 
  Facility ID No. 143711 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
This refers to the above-captioned minor change application for W264BT. 
 
An engineering study reveals the application is in violation of the interference protection 
requirements of 47 C.F.R. Section 74.1204.  Specifically, the proposed 40 dBu interfering 
contour overlaps the 60 dBu protected contour of the facilities of a co-channel construction 
permit for a W284AQ, Hackettstown, New Jersey (BPFT-20160630AAP).  The application does 
not recognize this defect.  Accordingly, we dismiss the application as unacceptable for filing.   
 
In light of the above, application BPFT-20160728AFS is unacceptable for filing pursuant to 47 
C.F.R. § 73.3566(a) and IS HEREBY DISMISSED.  This action is taken pursuant to 47 C.F.R.  
§ 0.283. 
 
 Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 James D. Bradshaw 
 Deputy Chief 
 Audio Division 
 Media Bureau 
 
 
cc:  Scott Woodworth (via email) 
      Edward Schober, PE (via email) 
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Overlap attachment: 

 
 
Red contour:  W284AQ, BPFT-20160630AAP – 60 dBu protected contour 
Green contour:  W264BT, BPFT-20160728AFS – 40 dBu interfering contour 


